
Remote payment functions in HKeMeter
mobile application temporarily out of
service

     A spokesman for the Transport Department announced today (July 21) that
due to a backend system problem, the remote payment functions in the HKeMeter
mobile application are temporarily out of service until further notice.
Motorists should conduct payment of parking fees directly on the parking
meters. The department apologises for any inconvenience caused. For
enquiries, please contact the service hotline at 2332 3700.
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